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The University Review Board met in January and February 2019 to review the Promotion and Tenure 

Cases for 2018-19.   

 The Committee forwarded a report from their review to the Provost. 

 Promotion and Tenure letters and an announcement was sent March 2019. 

 The University Review Board will meet again in January and February 2020 to review cases for 

2019-20. 


